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Dhaka, August 12: Bangladesh national U15 football team is going to participate in the ‘SAFF
U15 Championship 2017’ to be held during August 18-27, 2017 in Nepal.

  

The Bangladesh team is set to leave for Nepal on August 16 to join the competition.

  

Ahead of the team’s departure, the BFF has arranged a press meet of the team on August 13.

  

The press meet will take place in the conference room of the BFF House at 12:45pm on
Sunday.

  

The manager of the Bangladesh national U15 football team, the head coach and the captain of
the team will be there to meet the press.

  

Representatives of the media are cordially invited to attend the press meet at the scheduled
time.
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